
Dear Parents / Carers, 
  
The last health and safety checks will be completed by the end of the day so we are over the moon 
to announce we are open tomorrow - Thursday 14th September 2023. 
  
We would like to thank everyone for their kind comments, support and offers of help. In particular, 
we owe a huge debt of gratitude to with the Sisters of Mercy, English Martyrs, St Anthony’s Catholic 
Academy, White Star Coach company, Turton’s removals and Bishop Chadwick Catholic Education 
Trust. 
  
We look forward to meeting the children and starting the new term tomorrow. 
 
Please can we ask that you read the latest Frequently Asked Question information sheet on the 
website and look at social media for further updates to ensure a safe and smooth drop-off and 
collection tomorrow.  
  
Kind regards  
 
Lianne Peart  
Headteacher  
 


